
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date: April 2, 2014 
Contact: Michael S. LeBrun, General Manager 
Nipomo Community Services District 
148 S. Wilson St., Nipomo, CA 93444 
Phone: (805) 929-1133 – Email: mlebrun@ncsd.ca.gov 
 

 

 

Nipomo CSD Launches New Customer-Friendly Website 

 
 

Nipomo CSD launched its new and improved website on April 2nd. The new website has been designed to provide a more 

user-friendly experience with improved navigation and functionality.  

In September 2013, the District initiated the upgrade with the goal of providing a convenient means for customers to find 

information. 

Customers will be able to easily navigate the site to pay their bill as well as access Board meeting packets, reports, news 

items, forms, and more. In addition, the upgraded website provides customers with tips on how to conserve water and 

pertinent information regarding Nipomo’s water shortage issue. 

NCSD aims to provide a high quality of customer service and the new website was designed with the customer in mind. The 

District invites the public to explore the site at www.ncsd.ca.gov.  

Feedback is welcomed and can be directed to info@ncsd.ca.gov.  

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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